Tunbridge Wells Juggling Club Newsletter March 1995©

Here's some good news, any club member who buys anything from Air Circus will receive a lovely 5% discount, on production of a membership card. I know it's not much but it's better than nothing.

Workshops

Richard's Balancing/Tumbling Workshop: we will keep asking Richard Lockwood to run his workshops as long as we keep getting the interest.

Mime Workshop I hope everyone who took part in Richard Vobes mime workshop learnt something new and had fun too.

Fire Juggling

Most of you are aware that we have had a few problems with this activity recently. Unfortunately we cannot allow anyone to fire breath while they are attending the club. If anyone wants to fire juggle outside the club that's fine as long as you are over 16 or you have a letter of consent from your parents.

I have had an enquiry from a lady organising some sort of VE day celebrations in Brenchley who is looking for some jugglers for the day. It's on Monday 8th May, there's only a few quid in it, please let me know if anyone is interested.

The Camden Centre will be closing for 2 weeks in August, so we will have to find an alternative venue for the 22nd & 29th of that month (maybe the pub or something -surely the ceiling's too low Kevin? ©). Please make a note of these dates.

The time has come to re-elect the Club Committee, if any club member is interested in being on the committee please put your name on the list in the black book & we will have a show of hands to elect people on April 11th.

Please could everybody look out for second-hand unicycles, as we would be interested in buying them for the club.

Dates of Interest

April 1st Uni-Hockey Tournament in Hastings, in the usual place. Starts at 11am, for more info call Howard on 0424 444878.

res Olé - Paul Morocco in Cabaret, he's performed all over the April 15th world, if you haven't seen him get to Circus Space! Three ping pong balls juggled from his mouth, 3 balls in one hand whilst playing the flamenco guitar in the other (well almost!)

April 20-23rd 8th British Juggling Convention at the Hewitt School Norwich. If you haven't been to a convention before go and watch the pro's strut their stuff and be inspired, all for only £20 which includes entry to the public show, which always has a great atmosphere, the acts are superb too.

Membership Fees

Adults

£5.00/year

16s & under

£3.00/year

Weekly workshops: £2.00 members or £2.50 non-members

Each member receives a nicely calligraphied membership card with the year, membership number and your name on.

Finally if any members have any interesting bits to include in this newsletter please give them to me.

